The Next Major SAR Alumni Breakfast

Celebrating our 77 Anniversary Year
will be held on
~ Sunday, April 23, 1995 - 9:00 am
at the beautiful new Radisson Hotel
(formerly the Ramada)

2400 Old Lancaster Highway, Trevose, PA

(Off Roosevelt Boulevard, Route 1)

This is a great follow-up to our fantastic 75th Anniversary which was attended by nearly 1,000 Brothers.

If you were there, you know how wonderful it was renewing friendships, seeing the guys from yesteryear,
and meeting new ones.

The price is $30, but if you pre-register, the cost is only $25 per person.
Fill out the form below, and mail it back with your check — include your dues, if not paid for 1995.

It's a fantastic menu, an absolutely wonderful Breakfast, bound to satisfy every hungry Brother. You'll get
a pastry basket with croissants, muffins, danish, and plenty of bagels. Whitefish salad, tuna salad, fruit and
cheese blintzes, scrambled eggs, home fried potatoes, imported and domestic cheeses, melons, lettuce,

tomatoes, onions. And coffee, tea, milk and juices. WOW!! Lots and lots of fantastic, good stuff to eat!!
You've got to enjoy!!

PRE-REGISTRATION FORM FOR THE NEXT ALUMNI BREAKFAST
SUNDAY, APRIL 23, 1995 * 9:00 AM

Check the appropriate boxes and fill in where needed. Return with your check that should include dues, if you owe same.
Dues are important too! Make checks payable to: SAR ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

Mail to: Max Solomon, Treasurer, 6736 Akron Street, Philadelphia, PA 19149

I am pre-registering for the Breakfast. Enclosing $25.00 check.

ANNUAL DUES: [ ]$5.00 for One Year []$18.00 for Five Years
Fill out enclosed card.

TOTAL CHECK ENCLOSED: $

Name Ghapter =0 .« Active Yedrs
Address




CURRENT SUPREME BOARD

Supreme Exalted Ruler
Scott Levin
Drexel View Club
3200 Township Line, Apt. 126W
Drexel Hill, PA 19026
215-819-8478

Supreme Mortal Ruler - Larry Michelberg

Supreme Exchequer - Adam Miller

Supreme Scribe - Robert Ross

Supreme Chancellor - Stu Kavitsky

Chancellors at Large - Vic Guss, Brad Klein, Lee Pollack
Past SER - Robert Malmud

S.A.R. ALUMNI OFFICERS

Harold B. Weissman, President
807B Elkins Park House

Elkins Park, PA 19117
215-635-0906

Jerry Segal, Vice President
570 Cardinal Drive
Dresher, PA 19025
215-572-5522
215-641-1130

Max Solomon, Treasurer
6736 Akron Street
Philadelphia, PA 19149
215-333-9224

Jerry Jaffe, Secretary
1816 Tustin Avenue
Philadelphia, PA 19152
215-745-7585

Members At Large

Buddy Warshafksy
Saul Linder

215-836-5489
215-742-3588

Honorary Past President
Al Lipton
20191 E. Country Club Drive - Unit 2110
Aventura, FL 33180
305-682-8320

HELP OUR
EDITOR

Editor Lee Linder of the
SAR Alumni Newsletter,
requests information of interest to SAR Brothers.
If you can provide news, send it to Linder at 1138
Englewood St., Philadelphia, PA 19111 or phone
him at 215-461-1133 (day) or 15-745-2884 (eve-
nings). AP-PHI-12-02-94 1416EST

PLEASE PAY YOUR DUES

We need your help. Yes, you, an SAR alumnus now read-
ing this newsletter.

Have you paid your dues? If not, it’s needed now. We can’t
print and mail this Newsletter without your support.

The price of being an active, dedicated SAR alumnus
is cheap. It is only five bucks ($5) a year. But you can get
a real dues bargains and make life a lot easier for our
treasurer by mailing a check for Chai ($18) which
pays your dues for five years.

Make your check out to Sigma Alpha Rho Alumni and
please mail now, to:

Bro. Max Solomon
6736 Akron St.
Philadelphia PA 19149

If you have any questions call Max at (215) 333-9224.

Dues are vital for any organization and the Sigma Alpha
Rho Alumni is no exception. We have over 4,000 names
on the mailing list, and many aren’t paid up. So send in
your check — for $5 for one year, or $18 for five years.
PLEASE DO IT NOW!

And when you send in your dues enclose the Pre-Registra-
tion Fee of $25 for the April 23 Alumni Breakfast that
celebrates the fraternity’s 77%2 year anniversary. We want
to see you there and help you renew old memories.

RATHBLOTT
SCHOLARSHIP
WINNERS

This year’s winners of
Rathblott Scholarships are:

Larry Mickleberg, Omega
Elliot Glassman, Beta Iota
Brad Klein, Beta Iota

Lee Zalben, Zeta Tau

Stuart Kavitsky, Tau Epsilon.

D

You can make contributions to the Rathblatt Scholarship
Fund in memory of someone, or to honor a brother, or to
help brothers today, who are in need. An acknowledgement
card will be sent as per your request. Please send contri-
butions to Bro. Carl Bagell, 30 Yorkshire Drive, Voorhees,
NJ 08043, (609) 346-2808.

These scholarships, provided by SAR, go to help needy
brothers with their college expenses. Help if you can.




SAP ALUMNI

NEWLY-WEDS

Michael Bogdanoff, Omega, son of Past SER Charles
Bogdanoff, and Past SER Fred Ratner . . . Our congratu-
lations.

NEW PRESIDENTS

Stanley Barer, Eta, has been installed as president of the
Delaware Valley Region, United Synagogue of America

. . . Reuben Rochvarg, Sigma, remains as head of Brith
Sholom, a Jewish fraternal organization. To them, too,
congratulations.

_Other SAR News...

There have been lots of new and continuing grandfa-
thers among SAR men, and we wish we could have the
entire list. Write Newsletter Editor, Lee Linder, 1132
Englewood St., Phila., PA 19111 with that vital statistic.
But until we get others, here’s what we got. Jack Saline,
Epsilon, is a new grandfather . . . Buddy Warshafsky,
Theta, has eight grandchildren . . . Past SER Harold
“Whitey” Weissman has three . . . Lee Linder, Omega
and also a Past SER has six . . . His brother, Saul Linder,
Zeta Tau, has two . . . Hey, all you grandpops, write and
let us know.

SAR Mourns the Death
of Jerry C. Schaefer

The fraternity’s Supreme Board of Chancellors
recently created the Jerry C. Schaefer Memorial
Scholarship which is part of the Rathblott Schol-
arships program. Schaefer was a Past SER whose
service to SAR lasted until the day he died. The
Schaefer scholarship is headed by Past SER Fred
Ratner who seeks your contributions. He already
has raised $5,000 in cash and pledges, half-way
to his goal. In New York, the Society of Associa-
tion Executives, of which Jerry was a member, has
raised $50,000 in Jerry’s memory.

Lee Linder, by the way, is running his 14th consecutive
concert on behalf of the children at Camp Ramabh, the
Jewish Theological Seminary Camp in the Poconos. It
will be held at Temple Sinai, in Dresher, PA, and will star
singer Roslyn Kind, sister of Barbara Streisand. It will be
held on April 30, 1995. Contact Lee for tickets. . . . Also,
Lee recently was elected to the Wall of Fame at North-
east High School in Philadelphia, among 180 so named
dating back to 1890 . . ..

Mike Meil, Tau Xi, '64, operates a restaurant in Stockton,
NJ, called, naturally “Meil’s”. . . .

Scott Cohen, Epsilon, is the senior analyst for the Grand
Casino Hotels in Mississippi. He’s an expert on the
riverboat . . . Past SER Jack Weissman played Santa
Claus again at the annual Thanksgiving Parade in
Philadelphia. Ho, ho, ho . . . Another Weissman, Past
SER Richard, who is the son of Whitey and nephew of
Jack, is president of Spectra Graphics, a printing firm.

Lance Kolsky, Theta ’62, didn’t know his college room-
mate, Arnold Betz, Delta Nu, was in SAR until he visited

~ Lance’s home last June. Arnold runs a management

consulting firm in Toronto . . . Maury Kaufman, Beta
Iota, ’80, was featured in a recent issue of Business
Philadelphia about how to spread “the fax” about your
company . . . Cliff Epstein, Sigma, former Exalted Ruler
of the Philadelphia District Council, was featured on the
cover of Business Philadelphia. He is the retired owner
of a sporting goods chain . . . Dr. Walter Gershenfeld,
Theta, '43, professor emeritus of industrial relations at
Temple University, is the new president of the Industrial
Relations Research Association. Walt is also the former
prez of Temple’s Faculty Senate . . . Eric DeSouza, Tau
Xi, '68, is a general partner of a low-income housing
firm creating much needed living space in Philadelphia .
. . Joseph Lieberman, Omega, '68, has renamed “The
Amazing Stores” to the “99 Cent Stores” . . . Harold
Kurtz, Zeta Xi, ’56, is Superintendent of Schools in
Pennsuaken, NJ . . . Lt. Alan Kurtz, Zeta Xi, 58, is a 27-
year veteran of the Philadelphia Police Department . . .
Don Sable, Epsilon, is vice president of the Jewelry
Trade Division of the Greater Federation of Jewish
Agencies . . .

Recent Deaths

JERRY C. SCHAEFER, Alpha Theta
J. LEONARD TESSLER, Omega, '40.

DR. MORTON WARD, Theta
ISADORE “Itzy” KAPLAN, Theta
MOISH RUDNICK, Theta




Larry Cohen, Delta Theta 84
D.D. Schnitzer, Delta Theta '88
Scott Rubenstein, Delta Nu ’86
Owen Rothstein, Delta Theta, '86
Eric Constantine, Omega ’72
Robert Supnick, Epsilon ’42
LLoyd Newman, Epsilon '67
Mike Kaufman, Rho Omega '68
Steven Sachs, Lambda 63
Mitchell Matzez, Epsilon ’75
Neil Lipshutz, Alpha Omega '75
Barry Speigel, Epsilon *70
Steven Frost, Epsilon '65

Jim Somerson, Epsilon "85
Howard Fleisher, Beta Iota ‘85
Bennett Block, Sigma '63

Eric Steinberg

Ira Essen, Rho Omega '65
Joseph Levit, Omega 21

David Cohen, Theta '60

Marc Cohen, Zeta Tau ’75

Herb Cohen, Sigma 57
Robert Levin, Eta '62

Bob Friedman, Zeta Theta
Robert Erlick, Tau Xi '81
Allan Strauss, Epsilon '59
Richard Wasserman, Zeta Tau '41
Elliot Kocen, Theta Iota

Allen Fellheimer, Eta ‘87
Dave Helzner, Rho Omega '85
Mike Kaye, Rho Omega 60
Greg Indictor, Omega '86
Scott Saffian, Zeta Theta '65

Marc Waggenheim, Rho Omega '85

Phil Stark, Zeta Theta 65
Jack Kluger, Zeta Theta '65
Jerry Goldberg, Sigma

Allan Dameshek, Gamma 49
Dr. Lee Dameshek, Gamma 51
Harold Rosenthal, Omega 64
Alan Israel, Xi 67

Gary Coren, Theta '67

CAN YOU HELP US LOCATE
THESE BROTHERS ???

Sometimes addresses get lost, and we need your help in locating brothers whose letters have been
returned marked, “forwarding order expired”.
If you can fill in the new addresses, please mail information to Treasurer Max Solomon, 6736 Akron
Street, Philadelphia, PA 19149. Here is the list, including chapter:

Randy Blasband, Zeta Tau '83
Jeff Lichtrer, Phi 80

Jordan Kaleck, Tau Xi }66
Steve Ainheim, Theta Epsilon '86
Michael Luskin, ’56

Jay Rosenfeld, Xi 37

Matt Feinstein, Phi 85

Ralph Grossman, Epsilon 36
Robert Kluger, Zeta Theta 65
Jeffrey Weiner, Xi '58

Jeff Kennin, Rho Omega ’85
Mike Rhodes, Rho Omega '85
Lloyd Ruza, Alpha Pi’58
Norman Godfrey, Omega ‘85
Alan Firestone, Gamma '65

Dr. Peter Sloane, Beta Tau '74
Leonard Horowitz, Epsilon '67
Norm Lipton, Zeta Tau '41

Jeff Greenberg, Rho Omega '85
Herman Seltzer

O0PS!

In our last Alumni Newsletter we had an error.

cheon held in Baltimore, and inferred that it was
sponsored solely by Theta Epsilon. Wrong! It was
sponsored jointly by Theta Epsilon of the Bald-

more area and Theta Epsilon of Washington.
Every year they raise more than $5000 for the
Rathblott Scholoraship Fund, and they did it
again at their December 5th breakfast. We are
proud of all of you! And thanks to Bro. Herb Ziger
_ of Theta Iota, for helping us correct our error, and
_ thanks for his efforts and those of Bro. Nathan
Strauss for their continuing support.

Please Pay Your Dues

r—-—---—-—____---—1

See YOU on April 23!

We are calling the upcoming April 23rd breakfast
of 77 Anniversary because it is halfway between
the fabulous 75th held in October, 1992, when
nearly 1,000 Brothers showed up, and the 80th
party we'll be holding in 1997.

There’s nothing more wonderful than seeing a
Brother from years past, talking over the old days
of Chapter activity, reminiscing about the good
times.

We want to see you on Sunday, April 23, 1995. No
ifs, ands or buts! Send in your early registration
check now. And don’t forget to also include your
dues.

It’s not often that an organization survives through
a century, and you are helping make it happen for
Sigma Alpha Rho.

See you on April 23!!



